SNAP No Interview Conference Call

Sept 26, 2012

10 – 10:30 a.m.

In attendance: Sandy Ambrose, Rosanne Richard, Marilyn Hansen, Hillsboro SSP (Jorge), Beaverton SSP (Dwight), Washington County PC (Linda), ERDC/St Johns SSP (Anna), Ontario SSP (Dan/Michelle/Janey), New Market theater (Mychon), Thany (Alberta) Karen Gulliver-APD/AAA Field Services.  (No participants from Districts 5 and 15)
Comments:

D16; Dwight reported that things were going pretty well in his area.  Two weeks ago they were out 174 CAPI applications but today they are down to 24.  The team has really pulled together and phone calls are fewer and shorter. CAPI usually needs more pending due to homeless clients. The WAD is doing the follow up on pended cases.  

D14: Dan reported things are excellent.  Unless the case is pended, all the cases are worked within 24 hours.  There are some OFSET issues on pended cases as the WAD does not always remember to send the NOTM.  
Need to resend the correct call in access code.   

Problems/Concerns:

(D 14) Question: We are making many more OFSET referrals so have many more “no Shows”.  We would like there to be a place on the NOTM for the client phone number and prime #.  The phone number would allow the contractor to call the client.  (We did explain that prime #’s are not sent out because of confidentiality issue in relation to medical benefits.)
How far out are people scheduling the OFSET appointments?  (In the discussion it sounded as though the appointments were not scheduled far enough out for client to receive the information and keep the appointment.)

Michelle:  Clients are just dropping off copies of ID for their case.  Medical requires the worker view the ID when citizenship is not verified through the SSA screen.  (Need follow up with medical policy analyst) 

D2: Thany: Workers are requesting more lines be added to the 210 NOTM as there is not enough room to write all they want to write.  Also, a reminder that branches check the zip code before sending applications to other branches.  Apparently some applications are being sent to the incorrect branch.  
TANF applications are a problem when they no show.  (Callers determined this was a district issue that needed discussing)  
D16 Dwight: There is a problem with cases coming from out of district 

D14 (APD): Question: Has the 539A been updated yet?

Answer: No (per Karen G)

